W20DE-D, Birmingham, AL
Facility #61208
Resumption of operations

W20DE-D was forced off the air on September 3, 2019 by the repacking of WABM-TV to channel 20.  It remained silent under STA 081013 for six months plus an additional six month extension.  Extensive tower complications led to a request for 312(g) waiver #107361 to allow construction to be completed.  
On 02/09/2021 the station returned to the air as W18ET-D in full accordance with its modified construction permit #126560.

